
November Newsletter

Veterans Day

The studio will be OPEN on Friday,

November 10th!

Payments

If your June payment has not been paid, please

make your payment ASAP. We will

not be able to order your recital costume

until June is paid. Thank you!

CSOD Spirit Week

Show your dance spirit November 13th-18th!

Monday: Crazy bun/Crazy Sock day

Tuesday: Throwback Costume Day

Wednesday: Disney Day

Thursday: Tie Dye Day

Friday: Dress like a CSOD teacher day

Saturday: CSOD Spirit Wear OR

Wear CSOD colors: pink/purple/white.

Thanksgiving Break

The studio will be CLOSED from

Wednesday November 22rd -Saturday

November 25th for Thanksgiving Break!

The studio will reopen onMonday,

November 27th.

CostumeMeasurementWeek

Wewill bemeasuring all of our dancers

for their June recital costumes during the week of

November 6th-December 11th. If your dancer is

absent please see your teacher andmake sure

they aremeasured.

Dressing for Class

Reminder to dancers & families, we have a dress

code for ALL of our classes. Pleasemake sure your

child is dressed properly for their dance class. This

includes having hair tied back & form fitted

clothing. PLEASE DO NOTwear your dance shoes

outside of the studio!

Festival of Lights Parade

Wewill be participating in the Pleasant Valley

Festival of lights parade on December 2nd. You are

all welcome to join us on our float! More info TBA.

Winter Weather Reminder

In the event of inclement weather, we will post

closings/delays on our facebook/ instagram

pages. We will also send an email to everyone.

Pleasemake sure we have proper email on file

Messages will be posted/sent by 2:30 pm on

weekdays and 8:00 am on Saturdays.

Holiday Performance

Ourmini holiday performances will be held

on Saturday December 9th. There will be 2

shows & depending on what class(es) your

child takes will depend onwhat show he/she

will be in. Somemay be in both shows. Show

details including: ticket/venue info, show

assignments, and apparel info will be

emailed by the end of this week. Saturday

performance classes will be canceled on show

day. *Team classes will bemoved earlier

that morning*

Dance Apparel

CSOD dance apparel is almost ready to order.

We still have some of your favorites and also

some new items! Get your orders in by

November 25th for holiday delivery. We have

some items in stock as well!

*Our new items are NOT guaranteed to arrive

by the holidays. Our standard/returning

items will be here by the holiday*

Holiday Cards

Last year was such a success with delivering

over 875 cards to 9 different nursing

homes/assisted living facilities. We want to

reach that goal again if not surpass it this

year! We will bemaking cards at the end of

classes starting the end of this month. We

also are encouraging dancers to create cards

at home to bring in. We appreciate every card

as it helps tomake someone's holiday a little

bit brighter. Cards will be delivered to

residences before Chrtistmas. Thank you!!!


